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Parents’ Evenings 
Please make sure you 

have booked your Zoom 
appointment with your 

child’s class teacher. 
The meetings will be 

held on either Monday 
29th, Tuesday 30th or 
Wednesday 31st April 
(depending on which 

class your child is in). It 
would be helpful to 

have an intial 
discussion, without your 
child present and then, 

if they want to, your 
child could join the 

conversation towards 
the end of the meeting. 

There will not be a 
written termly report 

produced this term and 
we will not be sending 

books home. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Comic Relief  Many thanks to everyone who has donated money towards Comic Relief today, 
we have managed to raise £208.30 which is great. The children have enjoyed the day and it’s 
always good to have a little light relief on a Friday! If you would like to see how your money will 
help others, please click on the link: https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-money-does/  
 

Crediton Library As all classes are learning about 
explorers this term, Crediton Library have made a 
collection of appropriate books for our children to 
borrow. At present the library is only open for the 
‘Choose and Collect’ lifeline service by 
appointment only. Families who wish to borrow 
any of the topic books should contact the library at 
crediton.library@librariesunlimited.org.uk or on 
01363 772578 to arrange a collection time. The 
library will pre-issue the books to the child’s ticket 
so when they arrive they can just pick up the books 

labelled with their name from the table in the library entrance foyer.  
 

Road Safety I have received a few complaints about 
dangerous parking recently so please remember to 
think carefully about where you leave your car. Please 
ensure you:  
● park safely – do not park on double yellow lines or 
corners of roads  
● park respectfully – do not block driveways  
● walk home sensibly – do not allow children to climb on walls or enter driveways of our 
neighbours 

 

Online safety While connecting online has been a necessity for us during lockdown to stay in 
contact with family and friends, it’s important that our children understand how to use the 
internet, apps, mobile phones and games with chat functions 
responsibly. One of the difficulties with social media is that 
children are often desperate to have an account but don’t 
always have the maturity to keep themselves safe. There are 
lots of useful websites which can give helpful advice to both 
children and parents such as:  
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/6-10/ 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 
Please remember that age guidance for apps and online games is not just about content, but 
about other users’ access and their content that our children are exposed to. 
 

Reminders:      
 
        

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Debbie Main    

Thursday 1st April        Last day of term 
Monday 19th April First day of the summer term 
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